Bumble Bee Room

Sharing Activity Sheet

Spring Term first half 2017

Happy New Year!

I hope you all have a lovely Christmas! We all enjoyed making the Christmas baubles and cards
for you, the children were able to use their creativity and explore the paint with their hands.
We had lots of fun getting messy and into the Christmas spirit with music, activities and lots of
play time! This half of the spring term we will be exploring the following topics with your
children:

e New Year
e Mini beast's
e Under the sea

» Up in the sky

We will be exploring animals and things we may see/find in the sky and in the sea. We will be
doing lots of crafts and messy play around these topics which you may like to try at home.

We will be singing Incy Wincy Spider and other animal nursery rhymes.
We will continue to sing our songs

Twinkle, twinkle little star,
Wind the bobbin up,

Row, Row your boat
Wheels on the bus



We will also include some baby signing in our daily routine and in our songs.

You may want to bring these songs and ideas to your play at home with your child.

You may like to talk to your child about the New Year celebrations, different foods and
celebrations that maybe had over Christmas and New Year. You may like to explore the mini
beast topic by looking at insects as you go on walks or in the garden.

Please ask us if you would like to know more about our activities at nursery. You will have plenty
of art work to take home and will be able to view your child's creative pieces on our displays!

Please keep us updated of anything your child achieves at home, we love to hear about it and add
it to their learning journeys.



